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14th February 2025 

St Michael’s Book Fair is arriving soon! 

 

This will be a cash free event where you can pay online with your 

card. Please come along and have a look and help us to raise funds to 

buy more books for school.  
 

On Tuesday 25th February your child will come home with a £1.00 book token 

which can be exchanged against a book worth £2.99 or more at the book fair. 

You can also use your book token to get a FREE book from your nearest book 

seller by looking on worldbookday.com/participating-retailers (the £1.00 books 

are not available at the book fair).  

 
 

If anyone is available to help at the Book Fair on any of the below dates, please 

let Ms Silvester know via the office. 

 

£1/€1. Wednesday 26thFebruary 3.30pm 

Thursday 27th February 3.30pm 

Friday 28th February 3.30 pm  
 

 



 

                                                    
 

 
 

 

 
Thursday 6th March 

 
To celebrate World Book Day this year we are asking the children to come dressed in their 

pyjamas/onsies or dressed as their favourite book character. 

 

During the day there will be lots of book related activities going on and book sharing. We 

would also like your child to bring in their favourite book from home to share with their 

teacher and friends (please make sure it has their name written in it). 

 

We would also like to invite parents and grandparents to join us in the afternoon to read a 

book to a class too. If you would like to come in and read please let Ms Silvester know via the 

school office and state which year group, if you have a preference, and what time after 1.30 

pm would be suitable for you. Please let me know by 4pm on Friday 28th February so I can 

confirm times with you. 

 

For lots of fun activities to do at home you can also go to   

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ 
 

 
 

 

 

Thank you  

Ms Silvester 
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

